
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 111 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE. ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

FEB 2 5 2011 

Stephen J. Gunther, M.D. 
31 500 Telegraph Road 
Suite 115 
Bingham Farms, MI 48025 

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF YOUR NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE 1 
Dear Dr. Gunther: 

In a letter dated December 27, 2010, you made a request to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission to terminate the license of Stephen J. Gunther, M.D., P.L.C.by transfer of all 
operations including radioactive materials to Millennium Diagnostic Center license no. 21 - 
32035-01. The NRC staff has reviewed your request and a request from Millennium Diagnostic 
Center received December 27, 2010, based on this review, NRC license no. 21-32297-01 is 
hereby terminated. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter 
and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Documdnt 
Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC Web site at httD://www. nrc.aov/readinn-rm/adams. html. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (630) 829-9842. 

Sincerely, 

Toye L. Simmons 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 2 1-32297-01 
Docket No. 030-35625 

Enclosure: Amendment No. 04 termination 


